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                Memorial Junior High Orientation 
 
 
Orientation for the 2021 school year will take place on August 12th, 2021 in the New Gym. There will be 
two times for orientation that day: One at 10AM and one at 6PM. Parking for orientation is available off 
of Dorsh Road. 
 
Orientation is open to all incoming 7th grade students as well as any 8th grade student that did not 
attend in-person during the 2020-2021 school year. Additionally, all newly registered 7th and 8th grade 
students should plan to attend orientation. 
 
During orientation times, the Memorial Junior High staff will share information about the many 
opportunities that Memorial has to offer, including information on courses and extracurricular activities. 
7th grade students who attend orientation will receive a hardcopy of their schedule. 8th grade students 
will be able to access their schedule through Progressbook by August 17th. 
 
All newly registered students, both 7th and 8th grade, please contact your counselor for a scheduling 
appointment. Parents/guardians, you MUST contact your child’s respective grade-level counselor to set 
your appointment up. Scheduling appointments for new students are typically 30 minutes long, and a 
parent/guardian MUST accompany the student to the appointment.  Our counselors are ready to assist 
you and your student with a smooth transition to Memorial Junior High. 
 
School Counselor Contact Information: 
 

• Mrs. Durkin, 7th grade counselor: durkin@sel.k12.oh.us ; 216-691-2146 

• Mrs. Cicero, 8th grade counselor: cicero@sel.k12.oh.us ; 216-691-2145 
 
Please join us as we begin this exciting journey together. As a school community, we look forward to 
welcoming you and your child to Memorial Junior High.  
 
 

 
 
Matthew Bryan: Principal 

mailto:durkin@sel.k12.oh.us
mailto:cicero@sel.k12.oh.us

